PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY

2301 MARKET STREET
P.O. BOX 8699
PHILADELPHIA, PA 19101

SHIELDS L. DALTROFF (215) 841-5001
VICE PRESIDENT
ELRCTHIC PRODUCTION

May 20, 1982

Docket Nos.50-277
50-278

Insp. Report 50-277/82-04
50-278/82-04

Mr. Thomas T. Martin, Director

Division of Engineering & Technical Programs -
United States Nuclear PRegulatory Commission

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Marfin:

Your letter of April 21, 1982, forwarded combined Inspection
Report 50-277/82-04 and 50-278/82-04. This report cites cone area
in which the activities at our Peach Bottom facility did not
appear to be in full compliance with NRC requirements.

This violation is restated in Appendix A to this \6X
followed by our response. Because this material contaius
Safegquard Information and information concerning the details of
the security plans for a licensed facility we respectfully
request that Appendix A to this letter be withheld from public
disclosure pursuant to the provisions of Sections 2.790 and 73.21
of the Commission's rules. An affidavit in support of this
request is attached hereto.

If there are any further questions, please don't hesitate to
contact us.

Very truly yours,

//
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Attachment ’ i

ce: C. J. Cowgill - Site Inspector w/o attachment
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